WURM, 22-10-2018, 11.00

present Mark, eBob, Des, Paul, Wybren, Ilse (at the end), Arpad

Mark: trying to set a date for Cleo demo. Some parseltongue questions. Thinking of python 3 support, probably cannot delay that much more, question is how much work will be involved. Need to prepare presentation for Thailand. Made up list of specs for new out

eBob: worked on log2vex, all separate parts now ok, still need to be put together. Benito has started the reduction of some pulsar binning expts, so need to fix showlog to make a correct lis file.

Des: writing documentation on how to handle irregularly spaced wide bands. Still need to write code as well. Looking at phase cal tones, could be very useful for high frequencies. De-dispersive fringe fitting next? Works in prototype, needs to be casafied.

Paul: Loopy died, out as well. Talking to fiberstore, need stuff for welding fibers. Write paper for EVN symp, nothing is happening with SKA right now

Wybren: get some ansible stuff into git, finish documentation. Help Martin to practice zfs skills, broke flexbuff 12 completely for this. Will not be here Thrusday-Friday, maybe Wednesday as well.

Ilse: going to Socorro this week for CUC. Got some clarity about Casa 5.5 and 6, 5.5 in May, 6 in the summer, will be Python 3. Both will exist for at least one year together. Speed of Casa remains an issue, but unclear whether this is real or not. Might be good to have benchmarks? Lots of problems and quarrels about the publications of EHT results.